Maghnifico, Rose

Subject: FW: Site development at 2057 major mackenzie dr west
| ol
Begin forwarded message: Communication
g g counci: Felp I !i']
From: "Racco, Sandra" <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca> C(PRpt. No. 7 _item <Y~
Date: February 8, 2017 at 12 48 09 AM EST e
To: 'KAndL' &SNS i

Ce: "Antoine, Mark" <MarkAnto1ne@vaugl;an ca>, "Peverini, Mauro"
<MAURO.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>, "MacKenzie, John" <John.Mackenzie@vaughan.ca>,

"Abrams, Jeffrey" <Jeffrey. Abrams@vaughan.ca>, "McEwan, Barbara"
<Barbara. McEwan@vaughan.ca>, "Furfaro, Cindy" <Cindy.Furfaro@vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: Site development at 2057 major mackenzie dr west

To the Maiorov's family,
Thank you for your e-mail and comments.

Unfortunately I did not receive this until now but I will forward to the appropriate staff to
include as part of the communications for this file.

We understand the residents are not happy with what was presented to them and neither are
we. We have, at the meeting, asked the applicant to go back and come back with something
more compatible to the neighbourhood. As well, I brought a motion in to ask that the applicant
meet with residents and staff and council members to try to find a solution to this

application. Once I know when this meeting will be, I will let you and your neighbours know.

Wishing you a pleasant evening!!!

Sandra Yeung Racco, B. Mus.Ed., A.R.C.T.
BEE BB

Councillor, Concord/North Thomhill

City of Vaughan

"For the Community"

To subscribe to Councillor Racco’s e-newsletter, please click here.
Visit Racco’s Community Forum on Facebook.

Please visit my new website www.4myCommunity.ca

"Don't be distracted by criticism. Remember that the only taste of success some people have is

- when they take a bite out of you"

From: KAndL il RS
Sent: Tuesday, February 07 2017 8:53 PM



To: Antoine, Mark; Racco, Sandra
Subject: Site development at 2057 major mackenzie dr west

Hi, we received letter regarding new construction on February 6th and meeting is on February 7,
i believe notice should be sent to residents at least a week before the meeting.

We leave on Petticoat rd with 2 small kids all our neighbors have small kids. All kids always
playing outside and the main reason for us buying our house was a dead end street, Playground
and School on the street, right now it will be not safe to play outside or go to playground or go to
school!!!!

Plus traffic volume , pollution and parking will be crazy!!! No space for kids to play!!!!

I believe if we received that letter earlier than a day before the meeting, more people/residents

Regards
Maiorov's family

Otapaeneso ¢ iPhone



